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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish 

Translation) 
Date:  Monday, June 23rd, 2025 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Department of Family, Faith Formation, and 
Young People. We would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website 
or online bulletin. If you have any questions, please contact Steve Do (916) 733-0151. 
 

 

 

NEW Pilgrims of Hope ON FiRE - Jubilee Day for Young People | Tickets on Sale 
English 
 
Our NorCal ON FiRE event gathers 2,000 young people all over northern California for day of faith, 
fun, and fellowship at Six Flags Discovery Kingdom in Vallejo. In honor of the Jubilee Year, this 
year’s theme is Pilgrims of Hope ON FiRE – Jubilee Day for Young People and will be held on 
Saturday, September 13, 2025. We have an amazing line of speakers and musical talents including 
co-hosts of the Plaid Skirts & Basic Black podcast Marcia Lane-McGee & Shannon Schmidt, 
Skaamen, Papa Joe & the Family, Fr. Raj Derivera, and back by popular demand, Joe Melendrez. 
Tickets are available for purchase. For more information or to get tickets, please visit: 
www.onfirenorcal.com.  
 

NEW Ministry Days 2025 | Tickets Available Now! 
English 
 
Ministry Days is the largest gathering of Catholic adults in the Diocese of Sacramento and will be 
held at St. Francis High School in Sacramento on Saturday, September 27, 2025. The event is an 
excellent opportunity to grow in community by learning and praying together and this year’s 
theme is Pilgrims of Hope – Jubilee Day for Ministry Leaders. Whether you are a catechist, a 
Catholic school teacher, a parent, a religious man or woman, or any adult, all are welcome. We are 
one! Early Bird tickets are available now and the discount will end on August 15. For more 
information or to purchase tickets, please visit www.ministrydays.com.  
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